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MEMORANDUM

DATE: November 28, 2018

TO: Agency Representatives & Other Interested Parties
FROM: Michele Rohrbach, Coordinator for One Riverfront

RE: Winter, 2018 Agency Coordination Meeting

PLEASE NOTE LOCATION CHANGE

The Colorado Riverfront Commission’s quarterly intergovernmental meeting has been
scheduled for Thursday, December 6™ at 544 Rood Avenue, Third Floor Annex,
Training Room A. (Enter through ADA door on west side of the building off of 6
Street. If door is locked please call my cell at 270-5522).

The Riverfront Commission recognizes the importance of a strong partnership between
government and private interests in the effort to develop and enhance the riverfront, its
trails and other trails in the Grand Valley. You are recognized as an important participant
in this effort and we would be pleased if you, our designated representative would attend
this important meeting. These meetings are intended to be an informal get together to
share information and plot strategies to reach common goals. Please make every effort to
attend; your input is important to us.

Coffee will not be provided. Please RSVP to Michele at the One Riverfront office at
970- 683-4333 or via email to Michele.Rohrbach@mesacounty.us.

NOTE:

Please mark your calendars for the 2019 meetings: Thursday, March 7*; F. riday, June 7" —
Float Trip or Bike Ride; Thursday, September 5, 2019 and Thursday, December 5™.



